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New Mexico Oll Conservatiﬁn Commission
PO Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. A.L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director

Re: Administrative Urder NFO-262
Amerada-State well No. 1
NWw/4 NE/4 of bec. 1-228-35E, Lea County
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Gentlemen;

Please refer to your letter of June 3, 1956 granting us authority
to flare gas irom the above described well, and requesting that we
furnish a progress report prior tv September 4, 1956 showing our efforts
to eliminate the flaring of gas irom this well.

You are advised that the volume of gas being produced from
this well is very low, and a large percentage of same is being used in
the operation of the lease, such as gas for the motor on the pumping
unit and gas used in the heater-treater to treat the oil, and the remaining
gas is being flared to the burning pit. Just recently a representative of
the gas department of ©hillips Petroieum Company was on the lease and
made a test of the amount of gas being flared and we were advised that an
insufficient amount of gas was being flared to warrant the laying of a
line for same to the iease.

Very truly yours

REAHO CORPORATION

WBB/hkm
7 Production Superintendent
cc-~Ull Conservation Commission\/

Hobbs, N.M.
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